
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Kevin L. Bryant <KevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 8/3/2017 1:35:23 PM
Subject: RE: Certificate of need

Attachments: 2017-8-3 Certficate of Need.docx

I think this is the language you are referring to but please let me know if it is not.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 4:53 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Fw: Certificate of need
 
Done?

From: Kevin L. Bryant
 
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2017 8:53 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll; Danny Varat
 
Cc: carol.tidwell@tenethealth.com
Subject: Certificate of need 
 
Please find out if the certificate of need dollar limits are in statute or regulation or a combination?
 

Please send the information to Carol Tidwell carol.tidwell@tenethealth.com

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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